
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 6/20/2011 4:40:36 PM

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3)To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fwd: Counsel for Oils

Tom, the PG&E lawyer(s) should contact the PUC lawyers below to explore discussions. 
CPSD tells me they'll be ready to talk in a week or so.

Jason Reiger - CEQA

Shapson, Mitchell - Resource Adequacy

SB GT&S 0296515


